Local 301 - Delegate Candidates

Anne Claflin
I’m Anne Claflin, and I am asking for your vote to represent Local 301 at Delegate Assembly. I work at the MPCA on climate change policy and GHG accounting and have been an active member since being hired in 2007. I have served the local on various committees and in many positions, including steward, secretary, and president. The skills I developed through active participation in union organizing helped me grow as a leader. I recently returned from serving in the MN legislature and am excited to apply what I learned there to my job and to organizing with my coworkers again. I am so impressed by the new leaders, innovation, and energy I have seen from others while working remotely or in more isolated settings. That gives me so much optimism for what we can continue to build. Attending (virtual) delegate assembly will be an excellent opportunity to reconnect with union colleagues, exchange ideas, and help us all thrive in our work and lives. Thank you for being engaged in your union and for voting!

Chuck Krueger
My name is Chuck Krueger. I work for the MPCA’s Remediation Division in Saint Paul. I have been a State employee and MAPE member for almost two years. I am the current membership secretary for Local 301. This position has provided me the opportunity to interact with a variety of new hires, both members and non-members, that are represented by our local. If elected, I would bring the valuable perspective of MPCA, MNIT and BWSR new hires to delegate assembly.

Jason Ewert
Hello, I’m Jason Ewert and I would like to represent you at the 2021 Delegate Assembly. I look forward to reviewing the resolutions with you at our monthly 301 meeting, answering your questions, and voicing your concerns.  I was a delegate in 2019 and an alternate in 2020. I’ll be taking those experiences with me to the 2021 DA where we will be finishing our agenda! I can’t wait to propose amendments and call for a point of parliamentary procedure or two. Thank you all for your hard work.

Kristin Mroz
Hello! My name is Kristin Mroz and I work in RMAD at the MPCA St. Paul office as the GreenStep Cities and Tribal Nations Coordinator. I was previously the Local Government Coordinator at the Environmental Quality Board and have been a Local 301 member for over four years. I have served as a delegate or alternate for 3 years and am excited for the opportunity to do so again. I enjoy hearing the concerns and ideas from other MAPE member from across the state and I take every effort to reflect the needs of our Local 301 at Delegate Assembly. Thank you for your vote!

Shanna Schmitt
My name is Shanna Schmitt, I work at the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency, as a hydrogeologist in the Brownfield/Redevelopment Program, in the St. Paul office. I have been a MAPE member since entering into state service in October 2006, about 14.5 years.

I’ve served the last 2 years as the Region 3 Director, but most of you know me from the Local 301 Food Committee. I’m happy to continue representing us at Delegate Assembly and my recent experience has given me a better understanding of our union structure. I believe I can effectively serve our common interests in in debating and voting on the proposals.  Thanks!
